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Ken-Ton UPK Letter of Acceptance 

 
 
June 6, 2022                                  
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

CONGRATULATIONS and WELCOME TO UPK! 
 

I am very pleased to inform you that your child has been accepted into the Kenmore-Town of Tonawanda Universal Pre-
Kindergarten (UPK) Program for 2022-2023 school year in collaboration with Ken-Ton Family YMCA. Here is a timeline of 
events to prepare for the fall.  All communication will be done via email.  
 
Timeline 

• Week July 25 – Email with detailed information on school location, room assignment and  
class start and end times for both full and half day programs.  

• Week August 22 - Welcome letter from teacher with supply list and Open House information. 

• Week August 29 – Open House, meet the teacher. 

• September 6, 2022 – First Day of School! 
 

 
We are looking forward to getting to know your child and you.  Our UPK program is nurturing and developmentally 
appropriate for children and we delight in watching our students grow.   
 
Should you have any additional questions about the UPK program you can email ktpreschool@ymcabn.org or Sally 
Paprocki or Debbie McCormick with the contact information below.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Debbie McCormick        Sally Paprocki 
dmccormick@ymcabn.org       spaprocki@ymcabn.org 
716-874-8419         716-874-8419 
UPK Program Executive         Program Director 
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